
PBS is a great service to the people of ND. 
PBS is deserving of its funding, and provides a valuable service to the citizens of ND. As a mom of 
young children, PBS offers wonderful programming for young children at home that is 
developmentally appropriate and causes no concern at what kids might click to on streaming apps. 
Please continue to fund PBS — a law against its funding for now and into the future doesn’t serve 
the people of ND. 


